
        

    

We would like to welcome Ryan, Theo, 

Benedict Lucy, Edwyn, Alexandra, Toby, 

Samuel, Fearne, Eva and Jack to the baby 

room, Benjamin, Maisie, Olivia Jacob and 

Vincente to the toddler room,  Amalia  and  

Isaac to Pre-school we hope you enjoy your 

time at Prepcare.  

 

Reminders 

Please can I ask all parents to drive 

slowly when entering the premises as 

children could be crossing, and it has 

been noted that some parents are 

coming around to quickly, we have had 

complaints from other parents in 

regards to this. Thank you.  

Please can parents not let one another 

in, no parent should be entering the 

premises unbeknown to staff, so 

please respect one another and wait 

for a staff member. 

Can all parents please provide children 

with sun cream, we are unable to use 

last years as they only have a year’s 

usage, and can all children please be 

provided with a sunhat or children will 

not be able to go outside.  

Thank you in advance. 

 

We would like to welcome 

Lydia, Eva, Daisy and Darcy in 

to babies and Willow into 

Preschool. We all hope you have 

a lovely time at Prepcare. 

 

 

 

We have been planting 

vegetables in our new vegetable 

boxes. The children really 

enjoyed planting the seeds and 

watching them grow. Each room 

has their own planting box that 

they all water and check daily. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been doing lots of work 

recently to improve our garden 

space; we have installed a new 

fence to half off the garden so 

the babies have a place to play.  

We have also had a new wooden 

climbing frame, new vegetable 

boxes and lots more to come, any 

suggestions would be great. 

The children have been enjoying 

exploring our new areas and 

helping to plant our vegetables 

and contributing to our sensory 

garden.  

 

 

 

 

 

                             

 Our on going topic is the Olympics, we are celebrating the Olympics  

by doing various activities. 

The babies have been doing hand painting Olympic rings. 

Toddlers have been practicing jumping and running . 

And Pre School will be doing some olympic games such as running races, 

hurdles, bean bag shot put, tennis and many more. 

 

Baby news 

We would like to wish Helen and 

Craig all the best with their up 

and coming birth of their baby 

girl. 

We would also like to congratulate 

Zoe, who has announced that she 

will be expecting the birth of her 

son in November. 

There will be more information to 

follow regarding Zoe leaving for 

maternity leave. 

 

Staffing 

Laura will be leaving Prepcare 

on the 31st August to further 

her career in Special needs. We 

wish her all the best. 

 

Graduation 2016 

Thank you to all the parents and family 

that came to the Graduation. We all had a 

great afternoon. It was lovely to see all 

the children in their Graduation Gowns 

ready for the next chapter in their lives. 

We will miss you all lots, we hope you all 

come and see us so we can hear about 

your new school. Good Luck.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAgQjRw&url=http://www.clipartbest.com/clip-art-bees&ei=s1VTVKmEDoTC7gbGvoCgCw&psig=AFQjCNGqh32OYog1P4c19esdRmE5SDVQHg&ust=1414833971323473
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAgQjRw&url=http://www.clipartbest.com/clip-art-bees&ei=s1VTVKmEDoTC7gbGvoCgCw&psig=AFQjCNGqh32OYog1P4c19esdRmE5SDVQHg&ust=1414833971323473
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAgQjRw&url=http://www.clipartbest.com/clip-art-bees&ei=s1VTVKmEDoTC7gbGvoCgCw&psig=AFQjCNGqh32OYog1P4c19esdRmE5SDVQHg&ust=1414833971323473
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAgQjRw&url=http://www.clipartbest.com/clip-art-bees&ei=s1VTVKmEDoTC7gbGvoCgCw&psig=AFQjCNGqh32OYog1P4c19esdRmE5SDVQHg&ust=1414833971323473
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAgQjRw&url=http://www.clipartbest.com/clip-art-bees&ei=s1VTVKmEDoTC7gbGvoCgCw&psig=AFQjCNGqh32OYog1P4c19esdRmE5SDVQHg&ust=1414833971323473
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAgQjRw&url=http://www.clipartbest.com/clip-art-bees&ei=s1VTVKmEDoTC7gbGvoCgCw&psig=AFQjCNGqh32OYog1P4c19esdRmE5SDVQHg&ust=1414833971323473
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAgQjRw&url=http://www.clipartbest.com/clip-art-bees&ei=s1VTVKmEDoTC7gbGvoCgCw&psig=AFQjCNGqh32OYog1P4c19esdRmE5SDVQHg&ust=1414833971323473
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAgQjRw&url=http://www.clipartbest.com/clip-art-bees&ei=s1VTVKmEDoTC7gbGvoCgCw&psig=AFQjCNGqh32OYog1P4c19esdRmE5SDVQHg&ust=1414833971323473
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAgQjRw&url=http://www.clipartbest.com/clip-art-bees&ei=s1VTVKmEDoTC7gbGvoCgCw&psig=AFQjCNGqh32OYog1P4c19esdRmE5SDVQHg&ust=1414833971323473

